OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

TELEPHONE (307) 266-6456
TELECOPY (307) 266-6459

September 10, 1982

Mr. Dale Smith, Chief

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Smith:

#-3745
POR.

150 NORTH NICHOLS AVENUE
CASPER, WYOMING 82601

RE: Source Material License

SUA-1396
Docket No.

40-8745

In response Lo a request made by Cindy Bryck of your staff,

enclosed is a table of the in plant radon concentrations for
the first six months of 1982.

If you or your staff have any questions or comments con-
cerning this table, please contact me at our Casper office.
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Sincerely,
OGLE PETROLEUM
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Gary /A. Saunders
Environmental Coordinator
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